
Birthdays: Bob Carey 12/26; Ed Silva 12/31 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FBC, Newman has more than a few ways for you to give…you may give 

online through tithe.ly on our website, by mail, by dropping your envelope 

off at the church office, or at a Sunday morning service. We thank you for 

faithfully giving. Clearly mark your offering envelopes with your name, 

amount of your tithe or offering, your address, and any changes we need to 

make. Please include the date of your offering on your envelope. 

FBC, Newman’s Guest Wi-Fi Password is: guest1234 
 

NOMINATING COMMITTEE REQUEST:  

If you're interested in serving God and your church family? Contact Mike 

at 543-4917 or msajdalton@sbcglobal.net to find out where you can serve. 

We are a small church right now and it’s going to take us all pitching in 

and helping where needed. 
 

Youth Fundraiser: 
If you have any recyclables, plastic bottles, or aluminum cans, please place 

them in the recycle bins around the church and outside the Youth Room. 

Church Staff 
 

Senior Pastor Tim Rempel  (209) 602-2492 

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer  (209) 324-4958 

Admin. Assistant Ruth Carey  (209) 631-6585 

Worship Leader Justin Edwards (209) 743-0690 
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      First Baptist Church 

    of Newman 
910 R Street / P.O. Box 759 

Newman, CA 95360 (209) 862-2393 

http://www.fbcnewman.org 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 10:00am Christmas Morning Worship 

   (Remember there will be NO Eve services today,  

  Merry Christ-Centered Christmas) 

 
Tina Silva received a donation of ‘no touch’ electronic thermometers. 

If you are interested, please grab one from the bottom shelf of the 

bookcase in the foyer; they are in a cardboard box. 

 

 

Well over 100 years ago, a single missionary named Lottie 

Moon, while serving in China, began writing letters 

challenging the American church to send and support more 

workers to go there. After her death on the field, her 

challenge was heeded in the formalization of an offering in 

her name. Even if you’re not a Southern Baptist who has 

given to the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering, her life is a 

reminder of why we must give to send and support 

missionaries serving among unreached peoples in unreached 

places. (You may give to Lottie Moon all year long, over 

and above your regular tithe, just mark your envelope 

clearly – Lottie Moon). 

Christmas Week Schedule: 

Monday NO Kid’s Club here 

Tuesday AA Meeting here at 6pm 

Wednesday NO Morning or Evening Bible study today 

Thursday NO Men’s Group 

Friday  Worship Practice to be announced 

 

NAMB PRAYER CALENDAR 

Seth and Taylor Springs, Church Planter 

Transformation Church Waterford 

261 Dick Ave., Pontiac, MI 48341 

Seth.tcmi@gmail.com 

@TransformationWaterford, 

@TCWaterford 

Pray with us that God would allow us to 

participate in a gospel movement in 

Waterford, Oakland County and to the ends of the earth. Please 

also pray for our family as we grow in love, wisdom and faith, 

especially as we navigate foster care and adoption. 
Pray 12/25/2022 – 12/31/2022 

 
NAMB.NET/GO: 

Go is a web tool designed to help churches and individuals live 

the everyday mission of God through a variety of church 

planting and compassion ministry opportunities. Pray that 

pastors, congregations, potential missionaries, chaplains and 

church planters would use this site as a resource as they seek to 

spread the gospel across North America. 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Tuesday  12/27 There will be A.A. Meeting at 6pm 

 

 

If you would like to learn more about FBC, Newman 

simply point your iPhone or Android camera on this 

QR Code. 

 : 
 

Series: The Characters of Christmas 

‘Do Not Be Afraid’ 

Luke 1 & 2 
 

Pastor Tim Rempel

http://www.fbcnewman.org/
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